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Canada Post tracking RN 168 280 536 CA 
 
 
 
July 28, 2016                               
 
Mr. Mike Oka 
Consultation Coordinator 
Tribal Government and External Affairs 
Blood Tribe 
PO Box 60 Standoff AB T0L 1Y0 
mike.oka@bloodtribe.org 
 
Dear Mr. Oka: 
 
Re: Town of Canmore Cougar Creek Debris Flood Retention Structure – Regulatory Submission 
 
Please find attached an electronic copy of the Environmental Impact Assessment Report for this project and a 
summary that was prepared for the Natural Resources Conservation Board.  These documents were submitted 
to Alberta Environment and Parks and the Natural Resources Conservation Board today (July 28, 2016). 
 
We appreciate the time that you and your team spent with us to discuss this project and we would be happy to 
answer any additional questions you may have.  We will keep you informed as we reach project milestones. 
 
If you have any questions or comments, please contact me at 403.678.1512. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Félix Camiré, E.I.T. 
Town of Canmore Engineering Services 
fcamire@canmore.ca 
403.678.1512 
 


